
ACCEPTABLE HOG PICTURES 
Taking pictures of your swine project may be a little difficult; however, with a little patience, it can be 
accomplished. Below are examples of  how pictures need to be submitted for State Fair swine nominations. 
Acceptable pictures for both the ear tag picture and the whole hog picture that needs to be turned in at 
nomination. If the ear tag cannot be read in the picture and the markings cannot be clearly identified, the 
pictures will be returned and new pictures will need to be submitted. 
 
The ear tag is clearly visible in each of these pictures. Please make sure the numbers on the ear tag can be 
easily read in the picture. The entire profile of the hog can be seen. Markings are clearly identifiable. 
Only one hog is in the picture. 
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